

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

November 7, 2022

Dear Warren Mott Community,

Despite how frustrating these school closures have been for all of us, I am proud of the hard work and quick response of the WCS Security & Crisis Management Team and the Warren Police. Their quick response today has identified the student who posted the threat that closed Warren Mott High School and who now is facing serious criminal charges.

Our investigation found the student is not from WCS, and this latest threat demonstrates how students who make poor decisions with social media always get into trouble. In fact, the student was identified within a matter of hours, and like other students who have made poor decisions, faces an incredibly challenging criminal process.

Parents, please talk with your children and monitor their social media activity as their future will most certainly be affected by it.

I appreciate your support, and if you have any questions, please contact the school.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





عزيزي مجتمع وارن موت،

على الرغم من مدى الإحباط الذي كان عليه الأمر بالنسبة لنا جميعا ، يسعدني أن أبلغ من خلال الاستجابة السريعة لفريق WCS Security & Crisis Management وارن ، الطالب الذي نشر التهديد الذي أغلق مدرسة وارن موت الثانوية اليوم تم تحديده ويواجه تهما جنائية خطيرة.

وجد تحقيقنا أن الطالب ليس من WCS ، ويوضح هذا التهديد الأخير كيف أن الطلاب الذين يتخذون قرارات سيئة باستخدام وسائل التواصل الاجتماعي يقعون دائما في ورطة. تم التعرف على الطالب الذي أصدر تهديد اليوم في غضون ساعات ، ومثل الطلاب الآخرين الذين كانوا غير مسؤولين في السابق ، يواجهون عملية إجرامية صعبة بشكل لا يصدق.

الآباء والأمهات ، يرجى التحدث مع أطفالك ومراقبة نشاطهم على وسائل التواصل الاجتماعي لأن مستقبلهم سيتأثر به بالتأكيد

أنا أقدر دعمكم ، وإذا كان لديك أي أسئلة ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة.

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفيرنوا ، دكتوراه. المشرف